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MEMORANDUM FOR: 
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April 8, 2019 

ALL POTENTIAL APPLICANTS 

Mark Stivers, Acting Deputy Director 
Division of Financial Assistance 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY 

GAVIN NEWSOM Governor 

CALIFORNIA EMERGENCY SOLUTIONS AND HOUSING 
PROGRAM Amended 

The California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) is pleased 
to announce the availability of approximately $29 million in the second round of the 
California Emergency Solutions and Housing (CESH) program funding through this 
Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA). CESH program funding provides grants to 
Administrative Entities (AE), designated by a Continuum of Care (CoC) to assist 
persons who are experiencing or are at risk of homelessness. This NOFA is subject to 
state requirements and makes funding available statewide. 

Applications for CESH program funding are due June 28, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. Pacific 
Standard Time. Applicants must submit a complete original application and an 
electronic copy on CD or USB flash drive. Applications will only be accepted through a 
postal carrier service that provides date stamp verification of delivery such as U.S. 
Postal Service, UPS, Fed Ex, or other carrier services. Personal deliveries will not be 
accepted . 

HCD held a webinar workshop on March 26, 2019. The webinar presentation is now 
posted to the CESH webpage. 

To receive information on the workshop and other updates, please subscribe to the 
Homelessness Prevention Programs listserv at 
http://www.hcd.ca .gov/HCD SSI/subscribe-form.html. 

If you have any questions, please submit them to CESHNOFA@hcd.ca.gov. 
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